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‘Family Friendly’ Beach Area -  
 
Southwold Town Council endorses the proposed new regulations formulated 
in conjunction with local organisations and summarised as follows: 
 
‘That a PSPO for Southwold be established to supersede the existing Dog 
Control Order and that the restrictions that apply to the Southwold promenade 
and the beach be as follows;  
 
Promenade – Promenade to be designated as an area where dogs would be 
allowed on a lead for 12 months of the year.  
 
Beach in front of the promenade  –That the area of beach in front of the 
promenade,   from the end of the  prom north of the pier to the end of the prom 
at the south (by Gun Hill Café) be designated as a ‘family friendly area’ where 
no dogs are permitted at any time of the year.  
 
Remainder of beach – That the area to the north of the promenade and to the 
south of the promenade be the areas where dogs would be permitted off a lead 
for 12 months of the year. 
 


